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Comments: | support this withdrawal! Clean water is so important for the future, we also need to preserve pristine
and sacred land. Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior. It's
totally clear to me that's important that the Secretary of the Interior knows about this. The value of recreation in
the wild is very dear to my heart and to every human being and creature.



